
 
 
 

 
 

3 December 2020 
Adaptation Fund Board 
 
 
Request for approval of Direct Project Services, SANBI (South Africa)  
 
 
Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for approval of 
Direct Project Services submitted by the South African National Biodiversity Institute (SANBI) for 
the project “Taking Adaptation to the Ground: A Small Grants Facility for Enabling Local Level 
Responses to Climate Change” contained in document AFB/B.35-36/1, the Adaptation Fund 
Board decided to approve, on an exceptional basis, the provision by SANBI of a no-additional-
cost Direct Project Services. 
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